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March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carer 

Re: End of Spring Term 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of the spring term, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

continued support and cooperation throughout this term. 

 

Please be advised that the school will close for the spring term on Thursday, March 28th, at 12:20 pm. 

We kindly request that all students make their way home promptly after dismissal. 

 

The school will reopen for the new academic term on Tuesday, April 16th, to a week A timetable at 

the usual time. Students should arrive punctually, with registration starting at the usual time. 

 

I want to express my gratitude to you for your partnership in your daughter’s education. Your 

involvement and support make a significant difference in their educational journey. 

 

On behalf of all my colleagues, I want to wish you a joyful, sacred, and rejuvenating Easter. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 
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